REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA
MINISTRY OF CULTURE

Darta Cerina Yours: 08.02.2024
Dailes Theatre
darta.cerina@dailesteatris.lv Qurs: 11.03.2024 No 9-9/172-2

Dear Mr Juris Zagars and Viesturs Kairiss,

Thank you for your kind invitation to visit Dailes Theatre to attend the premiere of ,,Master and
Margarita® and celebrate the close collaboration of Latvian and Estonian theatre professionals.

Unfortunately I am not able to join you on March 22, 2024 due to obligations in Estonia.
However, together with Mr Jaanus Rohumaa, Mr Kaarel Kuurmaa and Ms Karoliina Lorenz, 1
would be happy to attend the performance and meet you personally on March 23, if it were
possible. I consider the cooperation between Estonia and Latvia very important and it would be
an honor for me to witness another important step in our collaboration.

Thank you once again for the invitation and for the initiative.

Yours sincerely,

Pt

Heidy Pwrga
Minister of Culture of the Republic of Estonia
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